
PUBLIC HEARING – 2014 Tentative Budget 
 

December 3, 2013  5:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
Vice Chairman Sausville called the meeting to order and introduced the Supervisors in 
attendance. 
 
The Clerk read the official notice of public hearing. 
 
On a motion by Mrs. Raymond, seconded by Mr. Lucia the budget overview was not presented 
due to lack of attendance and those in attendance have had the privilege of hearing this overview 
at prior meetings.  Unanimous. 
 
Mr. Hellwig read the rules for the Public Hearing. 
 
Mr. Sausville asked if any written communications or petitions were received.  There were none. 
 
Mr. Sausville asked if there was anyone wishing to speak.  Being none, the public hearing closed 
at 5:35 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Pamela A. Hargrave, Clerk  
 


